




There is a fun event planned to celebrate July 4th! It’s going to be on the evening of July 3rd at a 
place called the Sound! The Sound is a big area with restaurants, ponds, a splash pad and a big 
stage and lawn!



At the event there will be a lot of fun things to do and watch! There 
will be face painting, a balloon artist, and I can cool off in the splash 
pad!



. 

Canine Companions will be there! They have 
nice, friendly dogs! 

Creature Teacher will be there with some 
interesting animals that I can learn about! 



These are some important things I should know! 

I will stay safe by staying with an adult family member or the adult I came with! 

Lots of people may want to do the activities, so if there is a line or I have to wait a little while, I 
can stay calm and do something I bring from home, or we can get a fidget toy from one of the 
stores or restaurants to use while I wait! 

If I need a quiet place to chill out I can let the adults I’m with know that I need a break! They can 
take me to the calm zone in the Town Hall! The restaurants and stores have ear plugs and they 
might help me feel better by making the noise quieter.



At 7:30 pm there will be a band called “Reputation, a Taylor Swift Tribute” playing songs on 
the stage! If it’s too loud I can wear headphones if I have some, or we can get earplugs from a 
restaurant or store to make the sound quieter.

This is the band called 
Reputation, a Taylor Swift 
Tribute.

This is the concert stage.



After the band at 9:40 PM, there will be a Star Spangled Glow, An LED Bracelet Experience! This 
is going to be really fun to watch! Music will be playing while we watch the colorful lasers.



Understanding Autism

After the Star Spangled Glow, A LED Bracelet Experience Show, the event is over, so we 
will leave and so will everyone else! 

The Sensory Sensitive July 4th Celebration is going to be a fun evening out! 


